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State of DCSD: This Thursday!

The Douglas County School District (DCSD) will hold its first-ever “State of DCSD” event this
Thursday. All community members are welcome to attend. DCSD Superintendent Erin Kane
will lead the conversation and discuss the current state of the school district including
challenges, celebrations, and DCSD’s commitment to excellence.

Additionally, DCSD will recognize the schools that received 2023 awards from the Colorado
Department of Education (John Irwin Schools of Excellence, Governor’s Distinguished
Improvement Award and Colorado National Blue Ribbon Schools).

WHEN: Thursday, May 2
6:00 p.m.

WHERE: DCSD Legacy Campus
10035 South Peoria Street
Lone Tree, CO 80134

Please RSVP at bit.ly/StateofDCSD.

Media is welcome to attend.

###

About DCSD
Douglas County School District is Colorado’s third largest school district and serves 63,000
students. Learn more at www.dcsdk12.org.
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